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Strategic impact  

The NLAF requested a review of the Council’s policy and resourcing with respect to 
Definitive Map Modification Orders 

 
Executive summary 
The NLAF wrote to Norfolk County Council concerning the Council’s policy with respect to 
Definitive Map Modification Orders in April (Appendix 1) and received a response the 
following month (Appendix 2). 
 

Recommendations: 

That the NLAF acknowledges the response, and agrees whether there is a need to 
refer back to the EDT Committee for review of the NCC policy.  

 

1.  Proposal 
 

1.1.  See executive summary. 

 

2.  Evidence 
 

2.1.  The NLAF questioned the Council’s neutral stance on the majority of DMMOs 
and requested a review of NCC policy.  The response from NCC sets out current 
arrangements and answers the questions posed. 

 

3.  Financial Implications 
 

3.1.  None as a direct result of this request. 

 

4.  Issues, risks and innovation 
 

4.1.  None. 

 

5.  Background 
 

5.1.  See evidence. 

 

 



Officer Contact 
If you have any questions about matters contained in this paper or want to see copies of 
any assessments, eg equality impact assessment, please get in touch with:  
 

Officer name : Martin Sullivan Tel No. : 01603 879741 

Email address : martinsullivan4x4@yahoo.co.uk  

 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, braille, 
alternative format or in a different language please 
contact 0344 800 8020 or 0344 800 8011 
(textphone) and we will do our best to help. 
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